

Statement on Mid-Term Grade Reports

Today the Student Senate passed a resolution regarding Mid-Term grade reports. This policy asks that faculty provide students their overall class grades before the withdrawal deadline. This is an important and easy fix that will allow students to know where they stand before they are on the hook for the course. Students pay for courses and we believe it is only fair that they have all the necessary information to determine whether to remain in a course by the withdrawal date. This is an important retention issue in a period when University is concerned about increasing retention.

Based on our conversations with the administration and faculty, we are hopeful that they will take action to implement this change as soon as possible.

Vishnu Tirumala

Student Body President

Ishur Tinumala Sarah Love Sarah Love

Executive Vice President

Jonathan Fuller Jonathan Fuller

Academic Vice President

Chris Bird

Services Vice President

Christyth & Bird